BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS

DAVAO PRISON AND PENAL FARM
Braulio E. Dujali, Davao del Norte, 8106

NOTICE OF AWARD

IDG ENTERPRISES
Prk. Talong, Gredu
Panabo City

Sir/Ma’am:

We are pleased to notify you that the contract for the REPAIR OF TOYOTA HILUX PATROL
CAR A6B-389 (1101-499218) amounting to Philippine Peso Fifty-Six Thousand Only (P
56,000.00) inclusive of government taxes and fees pursuant to DPPF BAC Resolution No.
20 -02-6096  has been awarded to your company.

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from the receipt of this Notice of Awards, to
formally enter into contract with us. Failure to enter into the said contract shall continue a
sufficient ground for cancellation of this award.

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing at the portion provided below.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

CI/SINSP EDGARDOCEME_NDOZA. JR.
Head of the Procuring|\Entity
Acting Superintendent, DPPF

Conforme:

IDG ENTERPRISES

\WvEody %mm
Name and Signature

+63-917-180-4862
dppfctos@bucor.gov.ph
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